
If you have a child in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, then 

please join Mrs Phillips for an informative and  

interactive phonics workshop. 

Mrs Phillips will explain how we teach phonics at The 

Grange School, demonstrate fun and engaging activities 

used during lessons and show you how you can help  

your child develop their reading skills through phonics 

at home. 

Mrs Phillips looks forward to seeing you on: 

Monday 16th March at 5.30pm 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact the office.  


